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My husband and I are retired and in our 70s. We worked HARD to pay off our home 

before retirement and budgeted our yearly taxes and insurance on our Social 

Security and savings/investments. If our tax burden doubles or even raised by half it 

will cause a hardship to keep our home through retirement. Seniors have large 

healthcare expenses. This is abhorrent and cruel to even consider this measure! 

Most rural Seniors are struggling already to survive during the recession and inflation. 

I can't believe OREGON WOULD TREAT US THIS WAY!  STOP THIS MEASURE! 

THERE ARE TOO MANY HOMELESS NOW! Oregon should be doing ALL IT CAN 

to keep seniors in their homes as long as possible. Few can afford assisted living or 

skilled care and many can stay in ttheir homes for years with limited services. What 

are you thinking? DEMOCRATS PLEASE Stop HJR 201.  


